

Attendees: Colin Painter, Vic Turner, Paul Rogers, Jill Upton, Simon Pratt-Adams.

Apologies: David Taylor, Catherine Williams.

## Minutes of meeting dated 12th August 2021 – Minutes agreed.

Action points arising – It was agreed that the current Village Hall Management Committee be merged with the Working Group. Catherine Williams will be added to list to receive minutes.

## Feedback from Presentation Evening 16th September 2021

- 1. Disappointing turnout
- 2. Positive comments received during meeting.
- 3. Continue with current project.

4. Inform near neighbours of the Village Hall of any decisions on work/changes to ensure good cooperation on the project.

**Possessory Ownership** - Hargrave Parish Council has paid a solicitor to sort out the Possessory Ownership issue.

**Sponsorship/Funding** – David Taylor has agreed to look into any grants/funding that may be available to help with our project.

## **Next Actions**

- 1. To have Wi-fi installed at the Hall Jill Upton will investigate this.
- 2. Back in contact with Whitworth and Kingswell Buildings Ltd
- 3. Organise a trip to Dalham Village Hall.

4. Organise a trip to a Kingswell Builling recent project to review quality of work and speak with the client.

5. Make contact with Ousden regarding their plans to upgrade their Village Hall.

**Any Other Business** – Jill Upton reported that the Electricity prices for the Village Hall have been agreed for a further 2 years. The price of the daily standing charge has increased but the price of each kW has decreased.

Date of next meeting – Wednesday 10th November 2021, 7.30pm at the Village Hall.